GS Engineering & Construction Corp. GRAN SEOUL, 33, Jong-ro, Jongno-gu, Seoul, 03159, Korea

14 June 2022

Global Compact Office United Nations New York, USA

Dear COP Team UN Global Compact

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in posting our COP report due to a work load related to our Integrated Report. We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company's efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 15 August 2022 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Young Oh

GS Engineering & Construction Corp.

ESG Team

Tel: +82-2-2154-5296

E-mail: yoh@gsenc.com